
  

10th November 2023 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 

                                          SCHOOL FUND 
 

As you may be aware, we ask parents to make a donation to our school fund. We are asking for a donation 

of £25.00 for this academic year. 
 

School Fund helps us to provide a range of additional activities for the children which would not 

otherwise be possible from our allocation of public money.  In the past, we have been able to arrange 

for a number of authors to visit the school during book week, which has inspired the children in their 

literacy lessons. We have also funded the visits of various theatre groups, science workshops, and have 

been able to provide additional treats for the children at Christmas. In addition to this we have 

purchased personalised home-school books.  
 

We would be most grateful if you could make your donation on ParentPay. If you haven’t already done 

so, we would be grateful if you could complete and return a Gift Aid form.  This will enable us to reclaim 

tax on your donation if you are a UK tax-payer. (These can be downloaded from our school website 

https://www.spjs.org/school-fund.php).  
 

Please note that if £25.00 is too much to spend in one go, you may spread the donation by paying 

£12.50 each in the Autumn and Spring terms.  
 

Some parents have advised us that they would like to donate a larger amount. If you wish to do this, 

please just enter the amount you wish to donate on ParentPay.  Please do not feel obliged to do so, as 

we are very grateful for any donation you are able to make.  
 

Thank you very much to all the parents who have already made a donation in this academic year. Please 

note that a new service for “School Fund 2023-24 has now been added to ParentPay. If you have already 

made a donation, we would not expect you to do so again – so please ignore the new service.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

 

 

 

 

Mrs A Lamy 

Headteacher 


